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Dear Committee, 

I strongly urge a yes vote on SB 1054. As more evidence mounts on the short 

comings of Oregon's vote by mail / count by machine no chain of custody 

accumulates, the least the county clerks can do is provide live coverage of all 

aspects of the voting process. In this day and age of everything digital, including this 

testimony, and the fact that ballot drop boxes were destroyed in the last election, 

surveillance cameras are a no-brainier addition to the voting process. 

Include all the citizens in the voting process, vote yes on SB-1054. 


